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Dear Parents,  
 
We are delighted that you are joining our school family in September and on behalf of the 
staff and governors, I would like to welcome you to Blakehill Primary.  
 
We are very proud of our school. The children, staff, parents and governors  work together to 
ensure that our pupils have a learning journey that provides them with the skills, attitudes, 
knowledge and values that will help them to lead happy and successful lives.   
 
We are very much looking forward to welcoming you and your child into Reception class. We 
want this to be the beginning of a happy, secure and successful time for you and your child 
and our aim is to develop a supportive partnership where we can all work together.  
 
We recognise that starting school can be an anxious time for parents and children. The aim 
of this pack is to provide you with information and advice to make your child’s transition into 
school as smooth and enjoyable as possible.  
 
Our Early Years Leader is making contact with all parents of children new to Reception this 
year. Teachers are also busily preparing transition and welcome activities designed to 
support induction.  
 
You may also want to have a look at our school website. The class and curriculum pages are 
particularly useful in gathering information about school activities. The key information 
section provides information that you may find helpful as a new parent to school. 
 
Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact our school 
office on 01274 414355 or by email: office@blakehill.bradford.sch.uk 
 
We look forward to meeting both you and your child. 
 
Kindest regards,  
 
Mrs L Keighley 
Headteacher  
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